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Prior to the Selectmen’s Meeting the Board met with Cindy Perkins, from CNP, and Craig 

Nichols, from the Department of Revenue to review the 2013 Statistical Update Contract. This 

startup meeting was scheduled to make sure CNP, DRA, and the Town is all on the same page 

and to review what is expected from each. 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden Jr., Gil Rand 

Staff: Judy Welch, Steve Welch 

Public: Patrick Griffin  

 

Gil called the meeting to order at 6:39 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was 

affirmative. 

 

Public Participation: 
 

Patrick Griffin: 
Patrick thanked the Board, on behalf of Mike Donahue, for working with the White Mountain 

National Forest to get the gate opened at Elbow Pond. 

 

Minutes of the June 11, 2013 Meeting: 
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of the June 11, 2013 Selectmen’s Meeting. Gil seconded 

the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

 

New Business: 
Signed Checks. 

 

The July 9th Selectmen’s Meeting will be cancelled on behalf of preparations for the 250th 

celebration.  

 

The Board signed thank you letters for the volunteers that worked at Soldiers Park. 

 

Jim motioned to adjourn the Selectmen’s Meeting at 6:50 p.m. Gil seconded the motion and the 

vote was affirmative.  

 


